
Public Speaking and Communication Training   
 

 
 
 

A free introductory class on presentations is being offered 
in two sessions on September 14 and September 28.  We 
will meet at the Waterworks Learning Center 1801 Circle 

Drive from 10:00 am until 12 noon both days. 
 

You will need to plan on attending both sessions in order 
to get full benefit from the program.   

 
Training by experienced speakers will cover many topics 

necessary to become confident and comfortable in 
speaking before an audience either large or small.   

 
Some topics are:                

Introducing Speakers, 
 Preparing a Successful Speech,  
 Speaking to Diverse Audiences, 
 Visual Aids and Props,  
 Gestures and Body Language 
 

For questions or to register for the workshop call 
Hester Schwarzer  817-507-6340 or send an email  to 

hesterschwarzer@att.net.  You may also register at 
the September Master Gardener meeting. 


